
Warmer Weather? 
 

As we may finally be 
enjoying some sunnier 
weather please do send in 
named sunscreen for your 
child if you wish, along with 
a sun hat.  We will be 
setting up water bottle refill 
stations as and when 
required. 
 

Play Equipment 
Thank you to the parents 
that have recently donated 
balls and toys to us.  We 
know the school have been 
asking as well! 
We’d still love some of 
those pop-up tents… 
 

Old & Spare Clothes 
 

If you have any unwanted 
clothes for children aged 7-
11 please do let us know, 
we’re short of things in that 
age group. 
 

Registrations 
 

We have almost completed 
this.  We have reviewed our 
timescales and propose to 
move the annual renewal to 
take place in January from 
now on. 

 
 
 
 

 

After-school spaces. 
 

We have completed the 
renewal exercise and 
offered out spaces where 
we can.  All after school 
spaces for September are 
now taken (expect for 
Fridays).  We will keep you 
informed about Waiting 
Lists. 
 

Holiday Clubs 
 

We are often asked if we 
take children from other 
schools in the holidays – the 
answer is a big YES.  If you 
have friends or family that 
need support in the 
holidays, please do give 
them our details or pick up 
one of the flyers you can 
find in the school foyer. 
 

Summer Holidays  
 

We are now planning the 
summer holiday club.  We 
will be opening bookings in 
due course but wanted to 
make you aware of a couple 
of dates when we will be 
closed.  
 

We will not be open on 
Friday 9th of August and 
Friday 30th of August.  We 
hope to open every other 
day, depending upon 
minimum numbers of 
bookings to make it viable 
to open. 

Website 
 

Unfortunately, we had to 
change our platform and 
website address at very 
short notice.  We are 
delighted to announce the 
launch of the new site at  
www.dringhousesosc.co.uk  
 

Early Years at York 
Music Centre 
 

Dive into the world of 
melody, rhythm and fun at 
York Music Centre's early 
years session every 
Saturday morning! Led by 
Bethan Kelly, the sessions 
are tailor-made for 3-6 year 
olds.  Music sparks the 
imagination, helps with 
development in many ways 
as well as boosting 
confidence and teamwork. 

Learning music should be a 
joyful experience. The 
sessions are packed with 
laughter, smiles, and 
memorable moments that 
will keep your child engaged 
and eager to come back 
each week. 

Go to 
https://yorkmusiced.org.uk 

for details. 
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